
VIRGINIA BOARD OF PHARMACY 
PUBLIC HEARING ON COLLABORATIVE PRACTICE REGULATIONS 

 
February 28, 2007 
Fifth Floor 
Conference Room 4 

 Department of Health Professions 
6603 West Broad Street 
Richmond, Virginia  23230 

   
PURPOSE OF HEARING:  A public hearing on proposed amendments to 18VAC110-40-10 et 

seq. was held at 9:00 A.M.    
   
BOARD MEMBER 
PRESENT: 

 John Beckner, Chairman of the Board, presiding 

   
STAFF PRESENT:  Elizabeth Scott Russell, Executive Director 

Caroline Juran, Deputy Executive Director 
Elaine Yeatts, Agency Regulatory Coordinator 

   
OTHERS IN 
ATTENDANCE: 

 Alan Friedman, Kaiser Permanente  
Scott Johnson, Medical Society of Virginia 

  Mr. Beckner announced that this was a public hearing to receive 
comments on proposed regulations for collaborative practice 
between pharmacists and physicians in the management of chronic 
disease.  Copies of the proposed amendments were available on 
the Board’s website and at the meeting.  No one in attendance had 
comment on the proposed regulations during the hearing. Mr. 
Beckner reminded the participants that written comment may be 
received through April 7, 2007 and should be directed to Scotti 
Russell, Executive Director of the Board. 
Following the public hearing, there were several questions from 
participants and a general discussion about the regulations. 

   
ADJOURN:  With all business concluded, the hearing adjourned at 9:20 A.M. 
   
   
   
   
   
  Elizabeth Scott Russell 

Executive Director 
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